
TO:  Board of Trustees 

  Village Clerk 

 

FROM: William J. Mueller 

  Local Liquor Control Commissioner 

  Village President 

 

DATE:  October 26, 2010 

 

SUBJECT: Praga, 229 W. St. Charles Road 

 

 

Pavel Tykvart, owner of Praga Restaurant has requested a liquor classification change in 

order to sell packaged bottles of wine and/or champagne.  Please find attached an 

Ordinance reflecting said classification change.  I have talked to Trustee Gron and he 

concurs with my recommendation.  

 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

 

WJM/dk 

 

Attachment 


